
28
4 PM - 7 PM

YOU’RE INVITED!

Are you an incoming freshman at
Beachside? Will you be entering the AICE
program this fall? Would you like to
meet fellow AICErs? Do you and have
questions regarding the AICE program?
If so, join us on Wednesday, May 28th,
from 4PM-7PM for loads of fun!!!

ATTENTION CLASS
OF 2029!
ATTENTION CLASS
OF 2029!

MAY

BEACHSIDE
HIGH SCHOOL
200 GREAT BARRACUDA
WY, ST JOHNS, FL 32259

Parents will need to drop off their student
at around 3:50 PM for check-in. Students
can be picked up around 7:00 PM. Dinner
will be provided during the event; including
pizza, water and snacks. So come join us
for a night full of fun and new friends! We
cannot wait to meet our future AICE
barracudas!

BEACHSIDE HIGH SCHOOL

AICE FRESHMAN
ORIENTATION

ACTIVITIES INCLUDE:ACTIVITIES INCLUDE:
Team building
Variety of games
Scavenger hunt
School tour
Q and A’s with current students
Pizza with your new classmates
And much more!!!

*PLEASE NOTE THIS EVENT IS
ONLY FOR INCOMING
FRESHMAN ENROLLED IN THE
AICE PROGRAM FOR THE
‘25-’26 SCHOOL YEAR*


